TOWN OF HARRISON

VILLAGE OF HARRISON

ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BUILDING
BUILDING DEPARTMENT
| HEINEMAN PLACE
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

Telephone: (914) 670-3050
Fax: (914) 835-7491

December 8, 2016

Ron Belmont
Supervisor / Mayor
Town and Village of Harrison

Dear Supervisor / Mayor Belmont,

There comes a time in everyone’s life when you have to turn the page and start a new
chapter in life, for me that time has come.

It is my intention to retire effective December 31, 2016, with my last day of work being
December 30, 2016.

I would like to thank the residents of the Town and Village of Harrison for allowing me
to serve them in my capacities as both Building Inspector and Acting Fire Marshal. I
would like to thank you and the members of the Town Board present and past for all your
support throughout the years. I am indebted to and grateful for my fellow employees
throughout the Town and Village, practically the staffs of the Building Department and
the Bureau of Fire Prevention. I especially want to thank Suzanne Fuller for all her

assistance and tolerance.

I ask for your goodwill on my departure as I venture forth into the next chapter of my life
and I wish the Town success as it moves through its future...

Very truly yours, /
Robert W. FitzSimnions

Building Inspector
Acting Fire Marshal

Ca: Debra Scocchera



